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Curriculum and Technology Committee 

Minutes of Tuesday, August 2, 2022 
 
The Curriculum and Technology Committee of the Hustisford School District Board of Education met on Tuesday, 
August 2, 2022 at 5:00 p.m., in the office conference room at Hustisford High School, 845 South Lake Street, Hustisford, 
WI 53034 
 
Present:  Steve Weinheimer, Chair; Brian Thimm, Member; Fred Miller, Director of Technology; and Heather Cramer, 
Superintendent. 

 

 Technology Updates—Mr. Miller—Mr. Miller updated on the server upgrade.  He also indicated that the wireless update has 

been completed.  The new devices are coming in and Mr. Miller will be getting them ready for the new school year.  The new 

firewall will be doing in on August 8.  Interactive boards are up in the classrooms getting the upgrade.  The phone system got 

an update to the newest software.  Next week recycling will be done on unused equipment.   

 Future Facilities Planning—The board will have a workshop on August 15 prior to the board meeting at 5:30 to hear from the 

team and do some brainstorming. 

 Elementary Curricular Update—Mrs. Cramer updated that the elementary staff is reviewing phonics curriculum, grammar 

curriculum and spelling curriculum.   

 DPI Covid update 22-23—Mrs. Cramer updated the committee with the new guidance from DPI.  The board will discuss 

protocols during board development at the August 15 meeting. 

 Staffing 22-23—Mrs. Cramer updated the committee on current vacancies and jobs that will be filled shortly. She indicated that 

food service is likely filled as well as guidance and math.  She indicated that custodial continues to be an issue as well as 

business education.   
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